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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1983 
Mr. H. Jan Ritscher 
3 Overlook Road 
Alpine, New Jersey 07620 

Dear Mr. Ritscher: 

I apologize that it took me so long to respond to your letter 
regarding my correspondence with Jenkin Lloyd Jones. 

I am sorry but I must disagree with your suggestion that the 
huge peace rallies and the strength of the nuclear freeze 
movement probe that Marxian totalitarians have outmaneuvered 
us on the plane of the intellect. 

I believe that our successes in mobilizing large numbers of 
people in 1980 were not due to our being suddenly superior 
with respect to intellect. 

We are no more correct now than we were in the 60's and 70's. 
What is different is that many of us have come to the understanding 
that we owe it to our philosophy to study how to win. Victory 
will not fall into our deserving hands like ripe fruit from a 
tree. Unlike Sir Gallahad, we will not win because our heart 
is pure. 

We have a responsibility to study what works and what doesn't 
work in the real political world. We have the capability now 
to devote additional resources to making people who are already 
philosophically sound, technologically proficient. In short, 
I believe that success in the politicsl arena, at least in our 
modern context, is determined by the relative numbers and effec­
tiveness of the activists on either side. The people who already 
agree with you and me on the fundamenta;i direction public policy 
ought to take could win, if we could just make them more effedtive 
politically. 

The Left has succeeded, but not by creating majorities who under­
stand and agree with their views. They have succeeded by developing 
cadres of activists sufficient to win public policy contests. 

That is not to say that I think we should neglect philosophic 
training of others or such studies ourselves. My contention is 
that being right, in the sense of being correct, is not sufficient 
to win. 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to ~he President 

cc: Dr. Fred Schwarz 



Mr. Chris Hitchcock 
Crawford Fitting Company 
29500 Solon Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44139 

Dear Chris: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1983 

Thank you so much for the copy of the League for Industrial 
Democracy piece on the Lyndon LaRouche Cult. 

I have read and written a great deal about this organization 
myself. This is the most comprehensive study of them I have 
seen. 

I worked in coalition with some young people with the League 
back in the 60's. They were running the Young People's Socialists 
League, not to be confused with the Young Socialist Alliance. 
YPSL was anti-communist, pro-defense, and strongly opposed to 
radical attempts to shut down colleges during the 1960's. One 
of their leaders, Tom Kahn, went on to be an aide to Senator 
Jackson, George Meany, and now Lane Kirkland. He now avoids 
contacts with Reaganites. 

Again, thank you for the paper. 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 
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THE WHI T E H OUS E 

W AS H I NGTON 

February 24 1983 

Dear Rob: 

Unfortunately we are not able to 
anniversary greetings before the 

get 
50th 

anniversary . 
still be here 

Highly 
then . 

unlikely I will 

I can, however, get 
autographed picture 
and Mrs. Reagan and 
do that. I will 
forward to them . 

your folks an 
of the President 
am proceeding to 

send it to you to 

Cordially, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant 

for Public 
to the Pres ident 
Liaison 

Polack Mr. Robert 
745 West Hawthorne Street 
Zionsville, Indiana 46077 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1983 

Dear Peter: 

I will be very happy to encourage Mrs. Heckler 
to meet with you . 

her I suggest you write 
indicate a copy to 
Then I will follow 

me 
up 

appointment. make the 

a letter at 
the White at 

and encourage 

Sincerely, 
J 

/ , " 
// 
/-' L ) ,-' -.J-7 

HHS and 
House. 

her to 

Blackwell Morton c. 
Assistant to 
for Public 

Special 

Mr. Peter B. Gemma, Jr. 
Executive Director 

the President 
Liaison 

National 
_~_- _J_OL-_Park 

Falls 

Pro-Life Political 
Washington Court 

Church, Virginia 22046 

Action Committee 
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THE WH IT E HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24 1983 

Dear George: 

I enjoyed meeting with you 
National 
a lot in 

Policy meeting in 
at the Council for 
Dallas. We have 

common . 

you 
to be 

I hope that 
are going 

will let me 
in the D. C. 

of taking have the pleasure 
the White House . 

know when you 
I area so 

you to 
can 

lunch at 

Cordially, 
l 

,} . .'~:---
Morton c. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Public Liaison 

Mr. 
3300 

George W. Strake, 
Gulf Building 

Houston, TX 77002 

Jr. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1983 

Dear Dave: 

I will 
the 

be pleased to receive on behalf of 
President the petitions you have 

collected regarding repeal of the Davis­
Bacon Act . 

from other 
President 

I have received petitions 
conservative groups for the 
it works very well . 

Please contact my staff to 
convenient time. mutually 

set up a 

Cordially, 

and 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 

Mr. David Y. Denholm, President 
Research Council Public Service 

Suite 600, 8330 Old 
Vienna, VA 22180 

Courthouse Road 

... • ,.. - .--.... 

. .... . . 
,:i~ -~':--\ _;,:_.:;:. •;.~,~:f~~:..:.~ 

/ ~ t~: ~~ -



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 24, 1983 

Mr. H. Jan Ritscher 
3 Overlook Road 
Alpine, New Jersey 07620 

Dear Mr. Ritscher: 

I apologize that it took me so long to respond to your letter 
regarding my correspondence with Jenkin Lloyd Jones. 

I am sorry but I must disagree with your suggestion that the 
huge peace rallies and the strength of the nuclear freeze 
movement probe that Marxian totalitarians have outmaneuvered 
us on the plane of the intellect. 

I believe that our successes in mobilizing large numbers of 
people in 1980 were not due to our being suddenly superior 
with respect to intellect. 

We are no more correct now than we were in the 60's and 70's. 
What is different is that many of us have come to the understanding 
that we owe it to our p~ilosophy to study how to win. Victory 
will not fall into our &~serving hands like ripe fruit from a 
tree. Unl ike Sir Gallahlad, we will not win because our heart 
is pure. 

We have a responsibility to study what works and what doesn't 
work in the real political world. We have the capability now 
to devote additional resources to making people who are already 
philosophically sound, technologically proficient. In short, 
I believe that success in the politicsl arena, at least in our 
modern context, is determined by the relative numbers and effec­
tiveness of the activists on either side. The people who already 
agree with you and me on the fundamenta;L direction public policy 
ought to take could win, if we could just make them more effective 
politically. 

The Left has succeeded, but not by creating majorities who under­
stand and agree with their views. They have succeeded by developing 
cadres of activists sufficient to win public policy contests. 

That is not to say that I think we should neglect philosophic 
training of others or such studies ourselves. My contention is 
that being right, in the sense of being correct, is not sufficient 
to win. 

Sincerely, v2 t! ;J _ /1/7 
lf~e~ 
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to ~he President 

cc: Dr. Fred Schwarz 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

February 25, 1093 

MEMORANDUM FOR STEVE SHIPLEY 

FROM : MORTON C. BLACKWELL ;2,_'j 
~ .· 

SUBJECT: Speaking Invitation to Secretary Watt 

Attached is correspondence relating to an invitation from the 
Oklahoma Young Americans for Freedom to Secretary Watt to 
speak at their fourth annual Oklahoma Conservative Leadership 
banquet . 

Oklahoma YAF is one of the best state organizations. Its former 
state chairman, Steve Antosh, was the person we selected to be 
the ational Director of Youth for Reagan in 1980. 

If the Secretary is able to fit them in, they will do an 
excellent job f or him. 

Enclosure 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NGTON 

February 25, 1983 

Dear Mr. Frost: 

Thank you for your note of January 8. 

I will be pleased to chat with you when you 
are next in the D. C. area. There is plenty 
of opportunity for constructive action with­
out any Hatch Act violations. 

Please make an appointment with my staff 
at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant 

for Public 

Mr. Howard Ezra Frost III 
29 Garden Street, #302 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 

to the President 
Liaison 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 25, 1983 

Dear Mike: 

I am interested in your proposal to re­
invigorate the Republican Party structure 
with the help of conservative leaders . 
What has been the response to your letter 
of November 11? 

Enclosed is some material that I have 
developed here. I would like your thoughts 
on it. Things are somewhat up in the air 
now because Mrs. Dole has gone and Mrs . 
Whittlesey has not yet arrived. I understand 
she will be here next week. 

Let's keep in touch. 

Cordially, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 

Mr. Michael A. Valerio 
Papa Gino's of America, Inc. 
111 Cabot St. 
Needham Heights, Massachusetts 02194 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 28, 1983 

Dear Bill: 

Attached is the resume of Christopher Sundseth, 
who has just served as a missionary with Youth 
with a Mission for two years. Having just 
returned from Austria, where he was counseling 
Polish refugees, he is now ready to resume his 
career. 

Chris has worked for Coors both as director of 
their employees' political action committee and 
as an economist. As you can see, he worked 
hard for the Reagan campaign and really wants to 
serve the President in some way . 

He is a bright young man with a lot of drive 
and great flexibility as to where he can serve. 
His mother is my assistant and I know from he r 
and from my contacts with Chris that he is a 
real achiever. Because of his languages and 
his having lived abroad, I thought perhaps you 
might know of some slot where he might fit. 

We will call to set up an appointment later in 
the week if you think it worthwhile to interview 
him. 

Cordially , 

~ 
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Public Liaison 

The Honorable William Middendorf 
Ambassador, OAS 
State Department 
Washington, D. C . 

.... •·'-\ 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 28, 1983 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN : 

This letter of recommendation is fo r Mr . Ronald Andrade 
with whom I have worked for the pas t two y e ars . 

During this period of time, Mr. Andrade worked closely 
with our White House Office of Public Liaison in our 
formation of policies directed at American Indians. 
Mr . Andrade provided helpful counsel on a variety of issues. 
I found him always to be constructive and creative . 

r. Andrade worked with the Administration and with 
congressional leaders to achieve passage of the important 
Tribal Tax Status Act and legislation providing for 
conversion of top-heavy bureaucratic programs to block 
grants to go directly to Indian tribes . 

either a partisan Republican or Democrat , Mr . Andrade 
ha s a professional , bi-partisan approach to politics . 

Thi s year, in cooperation with the Office of Public 
liaison, Mr. Andrade coordinated the largest meeting 
held with Tribal leaders at the White House in over 
twenty years. 

~ .--, .... 
I enjoyed our association and I can strongly recommend 
Mr . Andrade as someone very cooperative and helpful 
during our work together . 

Sincerely, 

,,.. \ -
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
Office of Public Liaison 



Dear Fran, 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA S HI N G TON 

Mp.rch 1, 1983 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which exp ress support for the fundemental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his p lan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
gram t o the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Depa rtment of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would b e d i s mantled in favor of a significantly s maller entity 
which would p rovide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrus i on. 

By limiting t he f o r ces trying to centralize control of 
education , the Pr esident believ es we can better ensure quality 
education fo r our children. Unfortunately, the 97th Congress 
refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate the Depart­
ment . The Admini s tra tion will continue to pur sue this goal, 
while at the same time sending additional refor ms that reflect 
the President's d e s i re to encourage stronger local and parental 
control of educa t ion. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wi shes. 

Sincerely, 

' / ~ .l 
• I I • ( -J>-

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 

Mrs. Fran G. Gemma 
Wa s hington Representative 
Sav e Our School s 
Suite 10 5 
1712 Eye Street, N. W. 
Wa s hingto n , D.C. 20 006 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Viveiros: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
l ocal and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 

Mr. Alfred Viveiros 
73-4115 Mamalahoa Highway 
Kailua-Kona, HI 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Lough: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posal s to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congres s refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mr. Earl A. Lough 
466 Wright Drive 
Redding, CA 96003 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Miss Hutchins: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Miss Joyce Hutchins 
Apartment 13 
1416 Austin Street 
Houston, TX 77002 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mrs. Green: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mrs. Myrtle Green 
323 Oak Park Drive 
Osseo, MI 49266 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mrs. Maynard: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mrs. Magdalene Maynard 
3854 South Iowa Avenue 
St. Francis, WI 53207 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mrs. Fahey: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

1rs . Helen Fahey 
Foxhall Village 
6161 Genesee Road 
Lancaster, NY 14086 

1CB:plr 
.. CB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Dr. Grassell: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be d ismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education , the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Co gress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal , while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
loca: and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Dr . lilt Grassell 
371 California Avenue 
Oakdale, CA 95361 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

~t~~~ 
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
l ocal and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mr . E. Smith 

Provo, UT 84601 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton c. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Tion: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Edu c a tion. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
h is p l a n to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
pos als to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
De partment of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than i ntrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congre ss refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The Pres ident understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
apprecia t ion and best wishes. 

Mr. William Tion 
104 Bucke ye Circle 
WPAFB , OH 45433 

MCB:plr 
MCB- 4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mrs. Whittak: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismant l ed in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
t he Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
t his goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
t hat reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
l ocal and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

e Whittok 
: - - _ .:.lb rn Road 

::."L 33590 

- : - :r 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mrs. Lane: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mrs. J. T. Lane 
Route 3, Box 267 

lvarado, TX 76009 

_ CB :plr 
_ CB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Schurman: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mr . Bruce P. Schurman 
513 Vallectte 
Westminster, CA 92683 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Hurraw: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mr. Guy Hurraw 

Markle, IN 46770 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Mr. Harper: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciation and best wishes. 

Mr. Blaine Harper 

Provo, UT 84601 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



March 1, 1983 

Dear Miss Woolverton: 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Department of 
Education. It is very gratifying to receive so many messages 
which express support for the fundamental objectives of this 
Administration. 

I can assure you that President Reagan is strongly committed 
to the abolishment of the Department of Education as part of 
his plan to restore the appropriate Federal role in education. 
On February 9, 1982, the President sent his 1983 budget pro­
posals to the Congress and included a plan to do away with the 
Department of Education. Under the proposal, the Department 
would be dismantled in favor of a significantly smaller entity 
which would provide support and assistance to education rather 
than intrusion. 

By limiting the forces trying to centralize control of 
education, the President believes that we can better ensure 
quality education for our children. Unfortunately, the 97th 
Congress refused to take the actions necessary to eliminate 
the Department. The Administration will continue to pursue 
this goal, while at the same time seeking additional reforms 
that reflect the President's desire to encourage stronger 
local and parental control of education. 

The President understands your concerns, and he sends you his 
appreciat ion and best wishes. 

Miss Helen Woolverton 
12722 Sixth Street 
Yucaipa, CA 92399 

MCB:plr 
MCB-4 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



Miss Rosemary Christian 
8729 Caswell Road 
Byron, N. Y. 14422 

Dear Miss Christian: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 3, 1983 

Your letter telling of the fund raising to send your gold star 
parents to see the Vietnam Veterans Memorial was very heart 
warming . On behalf of the President, I want to thank you for 
taking the initiative to arrange this trip for them. 

We do not have adequate staff at the White House to assist your 
group when they arrive. However , we have arranged with the 
Vietnam Veterans Memorial Fund to have two of their officers 
meet you at the site and point out the names of the boys from 
your community who lost their lives . 

I have sent a copy of your list and letter to the Memorial Fund . 
I would suggest you write or call Karen Bigelow. Her telephone 
number is (202) 659-2490 . Her address is : 

1110 Vermont Avenue 
Suite 308 
Washington, D. C. 20005 

Karen can give you the names of the escorts and arrange with 
you where and when to meet them. At that time they can answer 
any questions the group has about further work at the Memorial 
and what else to see in Washington . 

Again, congratulations to a really caring community. 

Sincerely, 

Morton C. Blackwel l 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 
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sident Regan, 

need some of your help on Mar_ch 12, 1983 for thirty-eight 

parents who's sons lost their lives in the Vietnam War. --- - --------~------ -- ------
1 've started a campaign fund drive from our Genesee County 

residents to collect enough money to send the parents of our de­

ceased veterans to the Vietnam Monument in Washington with tribute 

to their beloved sons. 

Now it would be nice to have someone from Washington to meet 

them, guide them, and give any assistance they might need. 

Just to mention some of the marvelous people from our Genesee 

County, we will contribute for flight and motel accommodations. 

Mr. James Caccomise, owner of the bus company, will donate his bu~ 

to and from Buffalo Airport. Mr. James Kurtz of Holiday Inn, A 

fairwell breakfast. Mr. James SJickney of American Legion and 

Mr. Henry fledden of Veterans Foreign Wars will have the _honor guard 

for the send off. Most banks of Genesee County opened Vietnam 

~acct:iu o:ts . .::: =The Dai 1 y "News- with the re except i ona 1 cove rage (Mari 1 yn 

Pfa 1 zer) 

_2o __ !~ere are generous peep le who haven't forgotten our Heroic 

Men from ~he Vietnam Era. 

I certainly would appreciate any help you can give me to make 

this trip memorable. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~" ~~~~~ 
~s~;~ Christ i'am 
8729 Caswell Road . 
Byron, New Yori, 14422 

, 11o/j '-f ¥-1 33 7 



Schedule: March 12th 

6:15am Breakfast - Holiday Inn 

7:00 1-eave Batavia 

8:45 Leave Buffalo Airport 

9:43 Arrive in Washington, DC. 

March 13th 

5:50pm Leave Washington, D.C. 

7:40 Arrive in Buffalo 

9:30 Arriy~ at HoUday Lnn , Batavia 
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DON'T LET OUR GENESEE COUNTY VIET NAM VETERANS CONTINUE TO BE FORGOTTEN 

Please he~p us with our fund drive to send 38 parents of fallen 

Viet Nam Veterans to the Viet Nam monument in Washington, D.c. in 

March 1983. 

Contributions may be deposited into the Viet Nam Veteran Special 

Tribute Fund at any of the rollowing area banks: 

All Genesee Country Banks 

In Batavia: M & T Bank 

Anchore 

Marine Midland 

Lockport 

In Corfu: M & T Bank 

... . .. 

NOW ALL 'WE NEED IS YOUo •••• , 

Interested organizations contact R. Christian at 548-7337 or 

344-1416 

. REAC1 -------~-r-
- HIGH 
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Also written to George Mason, Arlington1 American University, 
THE WHITE HOUSt:.. 

and Georgetown. 
WASHINGTON 

March 4, 1983 

George Washington University 
National Law Center 
720 20th Street, N. w. 
Washington , D. C. 20052 

Gentlemen : 

I understand that Gary Glenn has applied for admission to 
your law school . 

Several years ago Mr. Glenn attended a youth leadership 
training program which I conducted. He wa s an outstanding 
participant then , and I recommended him for employment with 
the National Right t o Work Committee. 

I have followed hi s progress closely . All who work with him 
have been highly complimentary. 

Gary is a highly respected young man . He is a good student . 
He is very meticulous in his work . 

As the organizer of dozens of other leadership training programs ., ... 
and as the person who oversaw the 1980 national Reagan youth 
effort, it has been my pleasure to deal with many thousands of 
young people over the last twenty years . I have watched many 
of them go on to law school . On the basis of that experience, 
I am confident that Gary will be a successful law student and 
an outstanding attorney . 

I strongly recommend him for admission . 

Gary Glenn 
LSAS 83629626 

Sincerely, 

, . ; -. 
Morton C. Blackwell 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Public Liaison 



--, 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN : 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

V-.ASHINGTON 

March 4, 1983 

I understand that Miss Susan Juroe has applied for admission 
to law school . 

Miss Juroe is the accomplished editor of the NEW GUARD, a 
magazine published by the Young Americans for Freedom . 

I am pleased to recommend Miss Juroe to you . She is bright, 
hard working, and responsible . As the person who oversaw 
the 1980 National Youth for Reagan effort , I have a strong 
background in evaluating young people . 

I believe Miss Juroe would be a successful law student and 
a credit to the legal profession. 

Sincerely, 

~e~ 
Morton c. Blackwel l 

Special Assistant t o the President 
for Public Liaison 
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e~c .... l~......, ..... ...,....,Th......,e Nation's Only News Magazine For Young Conservatives 

Susan E. Juroe 
Editor 

Morton Blackwell 
The White House 
~ashington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Blackwell: 

February 3, 1983 

You probably receive 100 calls and letters a day and 95% of those require 
some form of action on your part. Well , my meeting with you the other 
day required not only one favor but two so I probably kicked that per­
centage up to 97%, but I can guarantee you that you probably made me hap­
pier than the other 100 people. 

All my applications are completed and in the mail so my next step is to simp­
ly wait. Speaking with you helped relieve a lot of anxiety . I look forward 
to the day where I will be in a position to help out a young conservative as 
I just experienced what a tremendous feeling getting senior support is. 

I look forward to contacting the unbelievable 800 gentleman , Peter Keisler . 
I would like to arrange a meeting with him when he visits Washington next . 
His contribution to New Guard would certainly interest a large number of 
our readers. 

Jim Lacy agreed that your "How to Become a Delegate" article will be a fine 
addition to our National Convention issue in August . The circulation of that 
issue will be increased to reach over 20,000 YAF members and supporters . I 
hope that within the next few months I could get some photos of you to supple­
ment the article. I will · send you the old copy within the next week . 

I thank you again for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Juroe 
I ✓ 

Published by Young Americans For Freedom, Inc. 

Box 1002 Woodland Rd. • Sterling, Va. 22170 • (703) 450-5162 

l 
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Thi s invitation mailed to the attached list. 

Dr. Ben Armstrong 
Executive Director 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 10, 1983 

National Religious Broadcasters 
C. N . 1926 
Morristown, N. J. 07960 

Dear Dr. Armstrong : 

You are cordially invited to participate in a discussion 
with the President regarding the growing problem of pornog­
raphy . The meeting will begin in the Cabinet Room in the 
White House at 2:30 p . m. on Monday , March 28, 1983 . 

This meeting with the President and other Administration 
officials is a result of the discussion here on July 27, 
1982 , between the anti-pornography coalition organized by 
Father Morton Hill and officials of the Justice Department , 
Postal Service , and Customs Service . 

Please respond to Carolyn Sundseth at (202) 456-2657 by 
March 21. At that time we will need dates of birth and 
Social Security numbers of attendees . Entrance will be 
through the White House Northwest Gate , which is on Penn­
sylvania Avenue at West Executive Avenue . I suggest you 
arrive by 2:15 p.m. 

Cordially, 

Faith Ryan Whittlesey 
Assistant to the President 

for Public Liaison 



MARCH 28 MEETING WITH PRESIDNET 

ON 

ENFORCMENT OF FEDERAL OBSCENITY L~WS 

Dr. Ben Armstrong 
Executive Director 
National Religious Broadcasters 
C.N . 1926 
Morristown, New Jersey 07960 

Mr. Wendell J . Ashton 
Publisher 
Deseret News 
P.O. Box 2220 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 

Mr. Joseph Coors 
Adolph Coors Co. 
Golden, Colorado 80410 

Mr . Virgil Dechant 
Supreme Knight 
Knights of Columbus 
Columbus Plaza 
New Haven , Connecticut 06507 

Dr. Jame s T. Draper 
First Baptist Church 
P.O. Box 400 
Euless , Texa s 76039 

Miss Evelyn Dukovi c 
Director of Public Affairs 
Morality in Media , Inc. 
475 Riverside Drive 
New York , New York 10115 

Dr. Bernard Fryshman 
Association of Advanced Rabbinical 

and Talmudic Schools 
175 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 10010 

Ronald S. Godwin , Ph.D . 
The Moral Majority Inc . 
305 Sixth Street 
Lynchburg, Virginia 25404 

Rev . Morton A. Hill, S.J . 
President 
Morality in Media, Inc . 
475 Riverside Drive 
New York, New York 10115 

The Rev. E.V . Hill 
Mt. Zion Missionary Baptist Church 
i3o8 East 50th Street 
Los Angeles, California 90010 

Mr. Gordon B. Hinckley 
Office of the First Presidency 
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day 

Saints 
47 B. So. Temple 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84150 

His Eminence Archbishop Iakovos 
Greek Or thodox Archbishop of 
North and South America 
10 East 79th Street 
New York, New York 10028 

Mr. Harry G. John 
De Rance, Inc. 
7700 West Blue Mound 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

Road 
53213 

His Eminence John Cardinal Krol 
Archbishop of Philadelphia 
5700 City Avenue 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19131 



Mr. Edward McAteer 
President 
Religious Roundtable 
3295 Poplar Ave. 
Memphis, Tenn. 38111 

Paul J. McGeady, Esq. 
General Counsel 
Morality in Media, Inc. 
475 Riverside Drive 
New York, New York 10115 

Mr. Thomas A. Murphy 
General Motors Corporation 
3044 West Grand Boulevard 
Detroit, Michigan 40822 

Rabbi Dr. Julius G. Neumann 
4 Stuyvesant Oval 
New York, New York 10009 

Mr. Howard Phillips 
President 
The Conservative 
450 Maple Avenue 
Vienna, Virginia 

Caucus, 
Eas t 

22180 

Inc. 

Dr. M.G. (Pat) Robertson 
Christian Broadcasting Network 
CBN Center 
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23463 

Dr . Adrian Rogers 
Bellevue Baptist Church 
70 North Bellevue 
Memphis, Tennessee 38138 

Bruce A. Taylor , Esq. 
General Counsel 
Citizens for Decency through Law 
2331 West Royal Plam Road 
Phoenix, Arizona 85021 

Mr. Richard A. Viguerie 
7777 Leesburg Pike 
Falls Church, Virginia 22043 

The Rev. Donald Wildmon 
National Federation for Decency 
P.O. Box 1398 
Tupelo, Mississippi 38801 

Mr. Homer E. Young 
42i2 Minnecota Drive 
Thousand Oaks, California 92360 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

PRESIDENTIAL MEETING WITH ANTI-PORNOGRAPHY COALITION 

Cabinet Room, March 28, 1983, 2:30 - 4:00 p.m. 

PROPOSED AGENDA: 

2:30 

2:45 

3:00 

3:15 

3:30 

Commissioner William von Raab, Customs Service, or 
his representative 

Postmaster General William F. Bolger, or his 
representative . 

F.B.I. Director William Webster , or his 
representative 

Attorney General William French Smith, or his 
representative 

President Reagan 




